



1974-2017

Dear Sir & Brother,

As per your Lodge summons, for Thursday May 4th 2017. Our next regular meeting will be our 300th Meeting Anniversary, which coincidentally occurs in the very same year that the United Grand Lodge of England celebrates its Tercentenary. We therefore intend to celebrate this particular evening in style with a rather special Meeting and Festive Board. In short, the evening is to be a Third Degree ceremony with historical excerpts followed by what we consider will be an exceptional Festive Board!

So definitely not to be missed!

-Menu Inclusive of Table Wine-

Smoked Mackerel Fillet with

Seeded Loaf and Salad

Roast Pork, served with

Homemade Apple Sauce

And a Selection of Seasonal Vegetables

Cheese Board with Buscuits and Port Fresh Fruit Platter

Coffee and Mints

The Worshipful Master looks forward to your company on the night. Those on the permanent dining list are automatically booked in, however, due to the nature of this very special evening, spaces will again be limited, therefore, early booking is highly recommended should you wish to invite guests. The dining fee is just £18.00.

Please contact W.Bro. Keith Arscott on 01691 650159, 07801 690728 or email him at keith@argentifa.co.uk to reserve a place for your guests.

Dress: Normal Attire - Dark Suit or Morning Suit, White Gloves.